
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 10:07 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Stop 7-Story Condominium Development at Bayview Avenue/Cartier Crescent 

Stop 7-Story Condominium Development at Bayview Avenue/Cartier Crescent 

Fundings/capacity for nearby hospitals, schools, parks, police, fire, public transit, parks 

& recreational programs have not increased for a long time, while the population in the 

area has been growing, an additional 7-storey building will certainly put severe pressure 

to our already strained city resources.  

Name: Yanfen Cao 

Address: 376 Taylor Mills Dr S, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 2T1 
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